
CATS’ SAFETY PROTOCOLS 
OCTOBER 2020 

 

We are excited to resume play and to be able to see each other in person again. When 

Lakeshore Sport & Fitness reopened this summer, it enacted new safety and cleaning 

protocols to keep its members safe from Covid-19 (see 

http://www.lakeshoresf.com/reopening/). In order to keep CATS’ members safe, the 

CATS board has written these additional rules for our members. 

1. If you have a fever or other symptoms of Covid-19 or are not feeling well, do not 

come to CATS. Talk to your team captain about finding a sub. 

2. Masks will be required throughout the club at all times, including while you are 

playing on the court, in the locker rooms and restrooms. Masks must cover your nose 

and mouth. 

3. Maintain social distance as much as possible. 

4. Players sitting out should not sit on the same bench. 

5. If a player develops symptoms of Covid-19 or is diagnosed with it and has played in 

CATS recently, he should immediately notify his team captain and the division 

coordinator. The coordinator will notify CATS’ president, who will notify Lakeshore. 

Without naming the person, the coordinator will notify the people who played that night, 

so they can quarantine or get tested, if they choose. Until the person has taken a Covid-

19 test and gotten a negative result and reported that to his division coordinator, 

Lakeshore will not allow the person to return. 

6. Players must sign a CATS waiver agreeing to the above safety measures and 

absolving CATS of any responsibility for illness or injury. Lakeshore requires CATS 

members to sign new waiver each year, so players will be asked to sign a separate 

waiver for Lakeshore Sport & Fitness the first time they enter the club.  

7. Because of the pandemic, the privilege granted to CATS members allowing them to 

use Lakeshore’s facilities (such as the weight room, pools, etc.) from 5 to 11 PM on 

Wednesdays has been suspended until further notice. 

 

 

 

 


